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Lang. Arts:  We are focusing on 
nonfiction text and identifying 
different text structures. 
Math:  We continue to review 
multiplication and are working on 
division—study those facts. 
Writing:  Students are working on 
board builder and researching an 
animal. They will present their boards 
to the class. Ask them about board 
builder! 
Studies:  Government 
 
I have attached a link to my website 
that outlines the Superintendent’s 
plan for our schools; please see my 
website to view. It is under 
newsletters. 
 
 

Mrs. Watson’s Classroom News  

4th Grade News October 30, 2015 

Dear Parents, 
Mrs. Upchurch (Jace’s mom) sent home 
a note regarding our O’Holly Night 
basket. The theme is Christmas-there 
are plenty of ideas such as candles, 
hand towels, etc. Please send in your 
items or a small donation and Mrs. 
Upchurch will purchase items for our 
basket. A big thank you to her for 
doing this 
Thank you to our trip volunteers: 
Mr. Brammer, Mrs. Idalski, Mrs. 
Barnes, Mrs. Veach,  Mrs. Melvin, and 
Mrs. Drury – we appreciate all your 
help. 
Don’t forget to change your clocks! 
 
Have a great weekend 
Mrs. Watson 
Email:mwatson5@wcpss.net  
Websits: mwatson5.weebly.com 
 

                          

 

 

**Please review your child’s folder and remove any papers, 

sign and return Monday.  

It is very important to review multiplication facts each day with your child. All our 
objectives in math center on knowing your math facts 
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